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The regular meeting of the Great Meadows Regional Board of Education was held on Tuesday, June 19, 2018 at the Great 
Meadows Middle School Gymnasium, Independence Township.  The meeting was called to order at 7:05 PM by Ed O’Melia 
President.  A statement was read that adequate notice of the meeting had been given in accordance with the Open Public 
Meetings Act. 
 
Flag Salute. 
 
ROLL CALL: 
Present:  Jamie Cicerelle, Tim Koeller, Lori Prymak, William Vonder Haar (left at 7:25) and Ed O’Melia. 
 
Absent: Susan Cullen, Dawn Frost, Joe Mailloux, Dave Schmitz. 
 
David C. Mango, Superintendent, Timothy Havlusch School Business Administrator/Board Secretary, Debbi Grigoletti 
Director of Curriculum, and Kathy Gesurmaria Shared Director of Special Services were also present. 
 
There were also approximately 40 members of the public in attendance. 
 
Correspondence 
Nothing at this time. 
 
Minutes 
Motion by Ed O’Melia seconded by Lori Prymak to approve the minutes from the Regular Meeting of May 22nd, 2018 as 
amended. (Regular & Executive Session) 
 
Motion carried in a voice vote. 
 
 
Prior to honoring the Student of the Month William Vonder Haar left the meeting thereby causing a lack of a quorum to be 
present so no additional action could be taken. 
 
 
Superintendent’s Report 

 Presentations for the Student of the Month for Central, Liberty and Middle School for the month for June 2018 were 
made. 

 Presentations were made regarding the District Goals for 2018 – 2020 by each building principal and the Office of 
Curriculum. 

 Presentation was made by the School Business Administrator, Timothy Havlusch regarding the updated Long 
Range Facilities Plan and its impact as a tool to plot a course for future capital improvement in the district. 

 
 
 
This concluded the Superintendent’s report. 
 
At the direction of the Board President there were additional informal comments, questions and discussions relating to the 
topics on the agenda and at the conclusion all in attendance dispersed. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Timothy Havlusch 
 


